Dear Blacksburg Community,

Blacksburg Transit and VTTI (Virginia Tech Transportation Institute) are conducting a study as part of a TIGGER grant (Transit Investment in Greenhouse Gas Emission Reduction) and would like your feedback.  

With the TIGGER grant, Blacksburg Transit plans to test various technologies to find those that allow us to best predict which stops will be busiest and at what time. This will allow us to run buses more efficiently, which will increase customer service and reduce greenhouse gas emissions. We would like to know your opinion concerning technology usage at bus stops. Specifically, we would like to know which technologies you would be comfortable using. The bus stops that will be used for this study include those along the Hethwood and CRC routes. The survey will take about ten minutes to complete.

The Virginia Tech Center for Survey Research is coordinating the survey and will keep responses strictly confidential.  Your participation is entirely voluntary and your responses will never be released in a way that could reveal your identity.  

Thank you in advance for your help.  

Click the personalized survey link below and the survey web site will appear in your browser. If you require an alternate format of this survey, please feel free to email vtcsr@vt.edu or call the Virginia Tech Center for Survey Research at 231-3695 for assistance.

SURVEY LINK HERE

Sincerely,

Becky Martin

Director of Blacksburg Transit




